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Sermon

"The Unfathomable Riches of
Christ" 
Ephesians 3:8
Robb Brunansky

Morning Worship Songs

10,000 Reasons (Bless The
Lord)

Voice Of The Lord 

O Come O Come Emmanuel

O Come Let Us Adore Him

Found In Christ

Desert Hills Contact
Information

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

A letter from our Pastor
P a s t o r  R o b b  B r u n a n s k y

This Sunday marks the first Sunday of the
Advent season. We will light a candle each
week of Advent leading up to Christmas Eve,
when we will light all five Advent candles.
The first candle symbolizes hope.
Throughout the Old Testament period,
believers in God’s promise of a Messiah
looked forward to His coming with hope,
longing for relief from their sins, from their
enemies, and ultimately from death itself.
Jesus our hope was born to die for our sins,
and now we wait expectantly in hope for His
glorious return.

@deserthillsbiblechurch

Desert Hills Bible Church



News and Updates

Community Life Pastor Q & A and Dessert- Join us
on November 29th at 6:30pm for a congregational
dessert and coffee night in the Fellowship Hall.
During this event, we will have a Q&A with Jason so
he can answer whatever questions you have for him.
To make sure the Q&A is orderly and completed in a
timely manner, the elders are asking for all questions
for Jason to be emailed to us in advance
(elders@deserthillschurch.com). Please email your
questions for Jason to us no later than noon on
Saturday, November 28.

Men's Breakfast - Men's breakfast will be held on
Saturday, December 6th at 8am in the Fellowship
Hall.

Women's Ministry Stocking Stuffing - Our Women's
Ministry will be meeting on December 11th at 7pm to
stuff Christmas stockings for girls in group homes.

Children's Choir - Children ages 7-12 are getting
ready for our upcoming Christmas Eve service! We
are meeting every Thursday at 4:30pm in the Main
Auditorium.  

Student Ministires Bible Study - 7th-12th grade
students meet on Wednesday nights in the CE
building for Bible study.

Women's Thursday Morning Bible Study - Lesson 8
of Romans will  begin on December 3rd. The study
will be held every Thursday from December 3rd-17th,
then we will take a 2 week break for Christmas. Our
study will resume on January 7th, 2021! 
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Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $8,679.00

Weekly Received: $10,113.00

Weekly +/-: $1,435.00

Year-to-Date Need: $399,220.00

YTD Received: $465,209.00

Yearly +/-: $65,989.00

Prayer Request and
Praises

Vic Safranek has been admitted
to the hospital for COVID,
please pray for a quick recovery.

Brandi Liebmann was diagnosed
with a heart issue that will
require a minor procedure
followed by open heart surgery.
After years of looking for
answers, Josh and Brandi are
thankful they have a diagnosis
and clear direction to correct the
problem. Please pray these
procedures can be done in a
timely manner, for wisdom and
skill for the surgeons, and for
peace for the Liebmann family
as they walk through this trial.

Missionary of the Month 
Michael and Cathalain Carter 

Michael and Cathalain Carter serve with Mission to the
World in Nagoya, Japan. Their goal is to produce self-
sustaining, self-governing and self-propagating
churches in Nagoya. Their desire is to continue the
work of the Lord in helping mentor and raise up men
who can lead their current church


